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Mr. Donald L. Schurman, Ph.D.
Senior Staff Scientist
Applied Science Associates, Inc.
Box 158 IN RESPONSER REFER
Valencia, PA 16059 TO F01A-79-430

Dear Mr. Schurman:

This is in response to your letter of October 5,1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy o' the
winning technical proposals submitted in response to cor.'',ract solici-
tations NRC RFP No. RS-0SD-79-002 and RFP No. RS-0SD-79-003.

Pursuant to a telephone conversation with Mr. Jacob r. Zamansky of my
staff on November 1, 1979, you have agreed to accept a non-proprietary
version of these proposals. Enclosed are the documents which you have
requested.

Sincerely,
c . .
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.-N.Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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